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Agenda Item 
Item 6. C. - City of Carver Levee 

Prepared By 
Linda Loomis, Administrator 

Summary 
The Cooperative Agreement between the City of Carver and the LMRWD was revised as agreed by the LMRWD Board.  It 

was approved by the Carver City Council at its April 5, 2021 meeting. 

The City of Carver had a request for $9 million in funding for the levee introduced at the legislature this session.  Since it 

was not a bonding year the legislation was not authorized.  It will be introduced again next year. 

Attachments 
Revised Agreement 

Recommended Action 
No action recommended 

 

Executive Summary for Action 
Lower Minnesota River Watershed District Board of Managers Meeting 

Wednesday, April 21, 2021 


